
 
 
 
 
 
RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Thank you for your email of 5th April requesting information on vehicles 
purchased by the Department of Energy and Climate Change. 
 
You specifically asked to be provided with a list of cars ordered in 2011-12 and 
2012-13, the dates of order, make and model of vehicle, purchase price and 
their CO2 emissions.  
 
This Department does not purchase vehicles.  Any vehicles required for official 
use are hired for short periods from the Government Car and Despatch Agency 
(part of the Department of Transport) or through a contract agreement managed 
by the Department of Business, Innovation and Skills.  
 
Appeal Procedure 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and 
should be addressed to the department. Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right 
to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s 
Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

 


